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Aflex has a new milestone!

We are pleased to announce that 

Aflex has successfully attained the 

IS0 9001:2008 certification in June 

2011 for the supply, assembly, 

testing and after-sales services of 

marine equipment and spares. 

This is an important milestone for 

Aflex’s quality management 

system.

Aflex recognizes the importance of 

providing high quality products and 

service. This internationally 

recognized certification will help us 

assure our customers that we view 

customer satisfaction as an 

ongoing priority. 



 We will continuously make improvement to our organisation to provide quality products 

and service that fully meets the needs and expectations of our customers.

We hope the ISO 9001:2008 certification will give both our potential and existing 

customers additional confidence in our organization.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Our China branch has expanded!

Aflex sees great potential in the future 

development of China maritime industry, 

and thus we believe that establishing a 

presence in China is an important step 

for Aflex's business development. 

Since 2009, Aflex's business in China has been growing. We are gradually expanding our 

office in Shanghai and welcoming new team mates on board.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

New Product Offering: Marine Air 

Compressors

Do you require air compressors for your 

project or vessel? Aflex has expanded 

its product offering and we now are able 

to supply reliable air compressors from 

Korea. Email us at sales@aflex.com.sg 

now to find out more. 
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